
Dear Parents,  

     February is opening with a big bang at Saint Martha School.  We just inducted 18 

students into the Saint Martha Chapter of the National Junior Honor Society.  The 

National Junior Honor Society is one of the most prestigious societies in the world 

of education.  Congratulations to:  

 Jacqueline Barrow     Sara Leduc  

 Jacqueline Beaulieu    Kayleigh Leduc 

            Colby Corriveau    Faith MacDonald  

 Katherine DeVito     Eva Perkins 

 Mary Eckel      Tatum Perkins  

 Matthew Emerson     Isabella Piazza  

 Alexandra Freeman     Olivia Reardon 

 Jamie Gugliotti      Stephen Rougeot  

 Isabella Hinkle      Emma Rubin 
 

     In addition, starting on February 3, 2017 we will honor Our Lady of Fatima.  Feb-

ruary 13th will be the 100th day before the anniversary of Our Ladyõs appearance on 

May 13, 1917 to three young shepherds in Fatima, Portugal.  We will begin as a Saint 

Martha School family learning about Our Lady of Fatimaõs story and her predictions.  

We will then celebrate the 100th anniversary of when Our Lady first appeared to 

the three children on May 13th.  During the month we will also add adoration on to 

our monthly Rosary of the Traveling Virgin.  

 

     Once again, congratulations to our  

fabulous National Junior Honor Society 

members!  I would especially like to thank 

Student Advisor, Mrs. Jean Bodman, for all 

she has done to make this new endeavor so 

successful.  

 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Ann M. Southworth  

February 2017  

The Saint Martha 

Messenger  

February Highlights:  
 

J 2/1 1pm NJHS Induction  

J 2/2  10am Reconciliation  

J 2/3  8:30am 1st Friday Mass  

J 2/7  Weatherman Visit  

J 2/17  9:30am Rosary  

J 2/20  No School  

J 2/21  No School  

J 2/26 OPEN HOUSE  

                 11am-2pm 

J 2/28  Box Tops Dress  

                Down Day 

         

A Message from Our Principal...  

Box Tops Dress Down!  

Submit the completed  

Box Tops Collection 

Sheet in this  

newsletter or  

send in $2.00 by  

February 28th to earn a 

Dress Down Day  

on February 28th!!  

 



Outstanding Christian Witness 
 

We are happy to announce the following students who were recognized as displaying outstanding Christian behavior. 
 

January 2017           
Considerate           
Roxana Boehm 
Aliviah Bouchard  
Megan Emerson 
Alexandra Freeman 
Jake Giustina 
Paige Keough 
Caroline Levinskas 
Nadia Piazza 
Stephen Rougeot 
Maddox Thompsen 
Lorenzo Vella 
Annabella Volpe 

 
òBe friendly with everyone. Donõt be proud and feel that you are smarter than others.  

     Make friends with ordinary people.ó  
                Romans 12:16         

News from The Caring Corner  
 

The Caring Corner will be available from 7am until 6pm on 

the following dates when school is closed:  

Tuesday, February 21  (Winter Vacation)  

Wednesday, March 29  (Catholic Educators Conference)  

Monday, April 17  (Easter Monday)  

 

 

Flat rate for full day care (8am to 3pm) is $35 for the first child and $20 for each sibling.  

Note that before and after school hours will be charged at the regular price.  

 

Please pre-register your child/children at least one week in advance by emailing  

Mrs. Bergeron at sbergeron@stmarthact.eduk12.net  

 



Thank you!! 
 

As you know, Friday, January 27th, was Teacher Appreciation Day.  Hosted by the 
HSA, our teachers were treated to a delicious lunch catered by the Pickle Jar Deli of 

East Windsor, CT and Mrs. AnnKera Carlander, a school parent.  The teachers  
enjoyed 45 minutes of lunch in the Library while parent volunteers supervised the 
classrooms.  Our òSuper Hero Teachersó also received a special gift of Barnes &  

Noble giftcards was also given to each of the teachers. 
 

We would like to express a very special  
THANK YOU to the following people: 

 
* The Home & School Association 

* Mrs. AnnKera Carlander and The Pickle Jar Deli 
* Parent Volunteers 

 
Thank you for your kindness and generosity!!! 

 

   

 
 

OPEN HOUSE 
Sunday, February 26, 2017 

 11am to 2pm 

 

§ Tour the school  

§ Talk to Parents 

§ Meet teachers and administrators 

§ Elementary School:  Grades K to 8 

§ NEASC Accredited 

§ Tuition assistance available 

§ Canôt make it? To arrange a tour call (860) 745-3833 
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Like Us On Facebook!! 
 

 

Keep up to date with the latest  

happenings at SMSé 

www.stmarthaschool -ct.org  
 

 

 

Brrrré. 
Winter is here!  

Please be sure your child has warm coat,  

hat and gloves for school.  

Children not dressed warmly will not be allowed  

outside for recess.  

Thank you. 

Healthy Remindersé 
February is Dental Health Month  

Taking Care of Your Teethé 

 

The most important thing you can do is to brush and floss your teeth each day.  Most mouth 

woes are caused by plaque -  a sticky layer of bacteria, bits of food and other organic matter 

that forms on your teeth.  Brushing removes plaque from the large surfaces of the teeth and 

from just under the gums.  Flossing removes plaque from between your teeth.  

 

Brush at least twice a day, but no more than three times a day as brushing too often can  

damage your gums.  Brush for at least 2 minutes and always use a toothbrush with òsoftó or 

òextra softó bristles. 

 

Change your toothbrush regularly -  after 3 months or when the bristles start to flare,  

whichever comes first.  Most toothpastes contain fluoride, which has been proven to prevent 

cavities.  Fluoride can also stop small cavities from getting worse.  It can even reverse early 

tooth decay.  
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Support SMS with Everyday Purchases!!  
 

Here are opportunities to help support our spectacular SMS students with your everyday purchases.  

Grandparents, aunts, uncles, alumni, neighbors, co -workers and friends can participate too!!  

 

Box Tops for Education  

Did you know you can support our school just by collecting box tops??  

Box Top Coupons are on hundreds of General Mills products that we use every day like Cheerios, Betty 

Crocker, Hefty, Juicy Juice, Ziploc, Kleenex, and many more.   

Send your box tops into school with your child.  

 

 

Shop Online at Box Tops for Education  

You can help us by signing up at www.btfe.comé.then shop at many stores through this website and a 

portion of the sales will be automatically donated back to Saint Martha School.  

 

SHOPWITHSCRIP.COM  

Make everyday purchases at places you already frequent with pre -paid gift cards from  

ShopWithScrip.com.   

Pre-paid Scrip gift cards carry a rebate that can be applied to SMS.  And rebates can add up quickly.  

 

You get the full value of the gift card and the vendor pays a percentage of the proceeds to SMS.   

We all need groceries, clothes, gifts, and entertainment.  You choose where you want to shop and how 

much you want to spend, and a portion of the proceeds benefits our school.  

 

So...the next time you dine out, purchase groceries or gas, or just do in -store or online  

shopping...consider using Scrip pre -paid gift cards.  Itõs at no additional cost to you and supports the 

great students at SMS!!  

 

Your pre -paid gift cards are available by e -gift card or a physical gift card (which is mailed to you).  

 

Go to www.ShopWithScrip.com and click òRegister,ó then click òJoin a Scrip Program.ó 

 

Our School Enrollment Code is  E934581A384L6  

 

By entering this code, your account will be associated with SMS so you can begin earning rebates!!  




